
 

 

 

 

 

15 May 2024 

Review of Standing Order 29 

Dear Sarah,  

Thank you for your letter of 10 May which provided further reflections from the 

Legislation, Justice and Constitution Committee on Standing Order 29 – Consent in 

relation to UK Parliament bills.  

The Business Committee considered your letter at our meeting on 14 May and noted 

the further issues you state have arisen in respect of Standing Order 29.1, in particular, 

during consideration of the legislative consent memoranda on the Criminal Justice Bill.  

I am writing to confirm that the Business Committee is expecting to further consider 

its work on the legislative consent process, including the matters you raised, ahead of 

the summer recess. We will keep the Legislation, Justice and Constitution Committee 

informed of progress on this matter.   

Kind regards, 

 

The Rt Hon. Elin Jones MS 

Y Llywydd and Chair of the Business Committee 
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